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WALK TO SCHOOL EVENT
WEDNESDAY, OCTOBER 4
RAIN OR SHINE!

Mansion Ave School is partnering with the Safe Routes to School organization to host this event!
Get out your walking shoes and make the trek to MAS on Wednesday morning, October 4, 2023.
We had the assembly to learn safe ways to walk to school and cross the street.

Let’s put our new knowledge to the test!




